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OPERATIONS

 
Our last month of the 2018 calendar year was very successful for 

the Club in terms of activities and financial performance. Our 
entire Staff are to be congratulated for their teamwork and very 
hard work in delivering such an outstanding result. In my time 

with the Club I have never seen our team working so well 
together, supporting and encouraging each other and all with 
the common objective of making our Club the family friendly, 

social hub of our community. The first month of 2019 looks 
promising also with satisfactory functions and bookings so 
hopefully will add to the great performance of the last few 

months.

RSA AMALGAMATION TALKS
 

It was disappointing the very satisfactory talks we had in 
November/December re pooling the resources of our respective 

Clubs came to an end when the RSA members voted at their 
January EGM to not enter into a Memorandum of Understanding 
with us. Personally I deem it very sad so many of their members 
failed to see our objective was to pool our resources to create a 
NEW upmarket, vibrant Club for our entire community to enjoy 

the benefits of. Reports we heard back from their meetings 
indicate those against amalgamating the two Clubs seemed to 

think we were all about paying our bank debt off to improve our 
financial position. How wrong and short-sighted could they be. 

Our growing membership, growing bookings as a function venue, 
growing patronage of our members and healthy support of our 

bankers proves this to be an absolute myth. 
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What those of their members who voted no failed to see also is 
their Committee were simply seeking approval to enter into a 
Memorandum of Understanding with us re merging the two 

Clubs into a NEW entity. Their EGM was not at that time seeking 
approval to merge. I deem it very sad as it is a wonderful 

opportunity missed.
As per my earlier report to our members on this matter we will 

not go " into a shell " over this but will continue our exciting 
development plans with a view to building on the tremendous 

progress we have made since the middle of last year.
 

NEW VENTURES
 

We are currently in talks with a couple of Sports organisations 
which may result in their respective headquarters being at our 

Club. If we are successful with these talks we will see 
further development, membership and patronage growth. We 

will keep you all up to date with progress in this respect.
 

Kind Regards and Best Wishes for 2019
Lloyd



THE MANAGER'S 
MESSAGE
 
Where has January gone? It was here, it was hot and now 
it's disappeared. The only thing left is the heat and that is 
taking its toll on most,;best everyone just have an extra 

cold one to calm it down.
Well what can I say about January, everyone warned me it 

was going to be quiet and I can happily say, they were 
wrong. We had a good month at the club and its started 
the year of really well. We have lost a few members and 

our hearts go out to all their families. 
 

We also feel we have gained a lot. 
The most talked about story is obviously the RSA and no 
matter what happens, we will be okay. We have worked 
hard to cement our place in Napier and we aren’t going 
anywhere, we are here to stay. We would always be 

happy to take our neighbours in when they are ready to 
come over, but we have to understand that they have 
some serious things to work out and that can only be 

done with time.
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Other than that, we have lots of great things happening at 
the club in February, like our pre-Waitangi party on the 
5th: we will be having a bbq, cold beersies and a great 
rock band. So come down and get ready to celebrate 

Waitangi day. We will also be having a lot of visitors here, 
so please make them feel welcome at the club. 

 
On Valentines day we are having a 5 course, wine and food 

pairing with Askerne winery and that is going to be 
awesome. Bring your loved one or ones, love is not just for 

your partner, its for your friends & family too. 
 

And then we will have a few music nights and keep the 
Jokers Wild going and push the members draw.

The adjuncts are also making their way back to the club 
and if you are not in an adjunct, why not try one this year, 

it's really worth it.
 

I look forward to seeing you all at the club for a great 
time.

HAPPY DAYZ

Andre



A

9 Hole Laurie Hansen LMHansen@xtra.co.nz 

18 Hole Denys Carpenter denwise@xtra.co.nz 

Bridge Carolyn Yeomans 

c.o.yeomans@xtra.co.nz 

Chris Stack mark_.chris@xtra.co.nz

Indoor bowlsNigel Parker 

nigel.parker@xtra.co.nz 

Sandy Jones sandyonavondale@gmail.com 

Outdoor Bowls Phil Young pmy@xtra.co.nz 

Phil Norman philn71238@gmail.com 

Pool Maria Terezaki 

Maria.Terezaki@downer.co.nz 

Jason Collins jason@alexanderjoinery.co.nz 

Bette Nugent gbjnugent@hotmail.com 

Fishing Nikki Middleton nikki-

midd@hotmail.com 

Cards Brian Lacey brian@workbooks.co.nz 

Darts Brian Lacey brian@workbooks.co.nz 

Salsa Sandy Hart sandyhart@xtra.co.nz 

Committee Gerald McCarthy 

gk@advisory.co.nz

Adjunct 
Contact 

Info



NEW MENU 

LAUNCHED 1 FEB

 

 

 

THINGS  ARE  HEATING  UP  IN  THE  

KITCHEN

Come try our delicious new dishes 















The next 9 Hole Club Day is Saturday 
February 23rd with a bus trip to Onga Onga 
for 9 holes of golf followed by lunch, prize 

giving and a stop off at the Tiko Pub - all for 
$20 !!!!!! You can join us if you are a 

Taradale Club member  and would like to join 
our Adjunct (subs $5pa) - ring Laurie Hansen 
8454310 now..... you will have a great time! 

Bus leaves Taradale Club car park at 8.30am 
Feb.23rd.

All Taradale Club members who enjoy the 
occasional walk with some golf clubs can join 

us for a fun time once a month at Awatoto 
Golf Course. Subs are only $5 per year, 

green fees are $10 per round so come join 
us for some fun and fellowship. You do not 
have to be a member of a golf club to join.

For more info contact Laurie Hansen, 
Adjunct President, 06 8454310.

9 Hole











FISHING

Great job 

everyone!



OUTDOOR BOWLS What a month!
THE NATIONALS - CONGRATULATIONS 

LLOYD Lloyd teamed up with a former Bowls 
Taradale member, Richard Hocking, and 
qualified in the National Pairs. Lloyd and 

Ritchie were in the top 8 left in the pairs at 
the Nationals. There were 158 pairs teams 
entered so what an amazing achievement.  
Lloyd Fitness and Richard Hocking bowed 

out of the Nationals pairs with a narrow 15 to 
13 loss. To get to the final 8 was awesome, 

well done.

The final of the HB Open 
Singles to be played on 
finals weekend 18th, will 

be between Natarsha 
Grimshaw (Club 

Hastings)and Sheryl 
Viggers (Taradale) both 
dominant in the semis.

HB Women's Pairs: Six of the eight bowlers who reached the 
semifinals were from Bowls Taradale.Well done. Special 

congratulations to Sheryl Viggers and Lillian Tukiri who reached the 
final (against Bay View). That will be played later in the year.



A resounding win for the Triples team of Lloyd Fitness, 
Phil Young and Skip Neil Barron over a gallant trio of 

Colin Little (Doods ), Des Whittle and life member Skip 
Lex Parsons.

Men’s Fours Champions - Peter, Gary, Warren and 
Clark.

With so many achievements this month, 
it is impossible to list everyone! 

Congratulations to the whole adjunct!








